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From the Helmé 

 
Tom Thayer 

Flotilla Commander 3 6 

FC@cgauxboca.org 

 

Greetings, fellow Auxiliarists!! 

As this will be my last article as Flotilla Commander, I would like to extend my thanks to all of the great 

folks that made this an excellent year for Flotilla 3-6. Special thanks to, not only, the Staff Officers, but, 

also to numerous members who helped with the base renovation, did VEôs, taught PE, did Marine 

Dealer visits, performed operations missions, represented the Flotilla in front of various government and 

public audiences. 

I would also like to note our wonderful relationship with the Austin-Blu Foundation and with the Boca 

Raton Sea Cadets. Both of these associations led to many young boaters learning safe boating skills. As 

with our numerous great programs, they would not be so successful without the time and energy of Past 

Flotilla Commander, Andrea Rutherfoord. We cannot thank Andrea enough for her total commitment to 

the Flotilla. 

Alright, our next Flotilla Meeting is Thursday, December 1, 2016 at 1930 (7:30 P.M.) at our Marine 

Safety Center Base. If you have a uniform, please wear it. Trops or ODU is fine. Civilian attire is also 

acceptable. 

You are being constantly reminded about Mandatory Training (The brass prefer to call it core training). 

Whatever you call it, please commit to getting it done.  

We are coming down the stretch for renewing your membership. Thanks to all that have paid for 2017. 

If you have not paid or filled out Form 7035, indicating your intentions to resign or retire (If you have 

15 years of service in the Auxiliary, anywhere), please send in your check, as soon as you can. Only 

$60/person, made payable to Flotilla 3-6, and bring to the Flotilla Meeting or mail to: 

                                               Barry Ruchowitz, FSO-FN 

                                                              11076 Via Siena 

                                                              Boynton Beach, FL 33437 

              ñSuccess seems to be connected with action. Successful people keep moving. They make 

mistakes, but, they do not quit.ò    -Conrad Hilton - 

mailto:FC@cgauxboca.org


The Log Publication USCGAUX Flotilla 36   Boca Raton, Florida   
  

 

                                                                          

 Mario Stagliano      

                                              Vice Flotilla Commander                                                   
                                       VFC@cgauxboca.org 
Team Coordination Training (TCT) - We have scheduled a one hour Team Coordination Training 

(TCT) class for the next flotilla meeting on Dec. 1, 2016. The class will be about 45 minutes.  Eric 

Weinbaum will be the instructor.  The plan is to have an abbreviated flotilla meeting followed by the 

TCT class. 
 

Toy Drive ï please remember to bring an un-wrapped toy for our annual Christmas toy drive.  We will 

collect the toys at the December flotilla meeting. 

Flotilla 32 McVey House Support - Memorial Plaques and Bricks 

Flotilla 32 occupies the historic McVey House in Fort Lauderdale (

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=070-03-02&category=our-heritage) 

The building is in need of repair.  In order to raise money for these repairs Flotilla 32 is offering 

memorial plaques and paver bricks.  Details below: 

Plaques and paver bricks are now available for $ 25.00/item from Flotilla 32. You can memorialize 

someone who has served (in any service) with the Black Marble Plaque, or show your support with an 

Engraved Paver Brick (pictures below). 

The Black Marble Plaques will be mounted on the front outside wall of the facility, the paver bricks will 

be installed all around the facility beginning out front and eventually replacing the bricks along the sea 

wall behind the facility. 

This is a great opportunity to show our support and help with the maintenance of this historic facility. 

For more information contact Collin Taylor (uscgauxct@gmail.com) with your order. 

 
 

mailto:VFC@cgauxboca.org
http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=070-03-02&category=our-heritage
mailto:uscgauxct@gmail.com
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Rick Edwards  

IPFC                                                                                                    NO REPORT       

 

                                                                   
  
 

                                                                  

Brent Davis      

Member Training   

FSO-MT@cgauxboca.org                        

 

PLEASE READ, IF YOU HAVE NOT TAKEN THE REQUIRED ICS 100 AND 700 CLASSES.  

 

As a new requirement for all auxiliary members, you must have taken these two classes or you will 

not qualify or re-qualify for certifications, such as VE, PE, OPS, etc or be able to obtain a new 

Member ID Card!  

 

Please contact our me at captainbrent@bellsouth.net to answer any questions that you may have. 

 

Course Descriptions: 

ICS 100, Introduction to the Incident Command System, introduces the Incident Command System 

(ICS) and provides the foundation for higher level ICS training. This course describes the history, 

features and principles, and organizational structure of the Incident Command System. It also explains 

the relationship between ICS and the National Incident Management System (NIMS). 

 

ICS 700 introduces and overviews the National Incident Management System (NIMS). NIMS provides a 

consistent nationwide template to enable all government, private-sector, and nongovernmental 

organizations to work together during domestic incidents. 

 

                                   

                                                                                

mailto:FSO-MT@cgauxboca.org
mailto:captainbrent@bellsouth.net
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Mario Marino            

 Vessel Examination    

  FSO-VE@cgauxboca.org                                                                                                      

Thanks to all who contributed this month, for all their hard work! If you know anyone who would be 

interested in learning more about Vessel Examinations, please feel free to contact me anytime! 

                                                                                    
  

   Marsha Marino                                           

   Materials                                              

   FSO-MA@cgauxboca.org                                                  

      The Flotilla store is open Thursday night before our monthly meetingéStop by and treat yourself!!                                                

                                                                                        
                                                       

  

 

    

  Information Systems                                       

  FSO-IS@cgauxboca.org                                 

              

While we wait for a member to complete the IS training, all forms should be sent to the Division staff 

officer, Richard Leys, SO-IS, at rjleys@gmail.com. (Thatôs RJLEYS@gmail.com). He will enter our 

data for the time being. 

  

When fil ling out your 7029 ï Mission Log Activity ï use the correct 99 Code.  

¶ 99A ï Leadership/Staff hours related to staff positions (PA/MS officers are submitted on 7030 codes).  

¶ 99B ï Recreational Boating Safety ï includes travel/prep for Public Education, Public Affairs, Vessel 
Exams, Program Visits, Operations  

¶ 99C - Marine Safety ï includes travel/prep for Marine Safety programs  

¶ 99D - Training ï including any training hours for study, classes (not submitted on 7039 Workshop)  

¶ 99E - Other ï all other activity not covered by 7030 or other mission codes  

¶ Mileage ï number of miles used to travel for USCG Auxiliary missions, meetings, training that is NOT 
reimbursed on CG or District Orders  

¶ Costs ï costs for uniforms, meals, etc. related to USCG Auxiliary activity that is NOT reimbursed on CG 
or District Orders, also NO GAS receipts as they are part of the mileage numbers 

                  

                                                                        

mailto:FSO-VE@cgauxboca.org
mailto:FSO-MA@cgauxboca.org
mailto:FSO-IS@cgauxboca.org
mailto:rjleys@gmail.com
mailto:RJLEYS@gmail.com


The Log Publication USCGAUX Flotilla 36   Boca Raton, Florida   
  

 

 Jennifer Blau 

                                    Publications                                                                                          

                                    FSO-PB@cgausboca.org 

Please submit any articles or photographs you would like published in the LOGéUntil the next 

issueé  HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!!             

                                                                         
 

 

 

 

 

Eric Weinbaum                                                         

Operations                                          

 FSO-OP@cgauxboca.org                                   NO REPORT       

               

 

 

                                                                        
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liliane Meghabghab 

Navigation Services 

FSO-NS@cgauxboca.org                                   NO REPORT       

 

    

                                            
 

 

 

 

mailto:FSO-PB@cgausboca.org
mailto:FSO-OP@cgauxboca.org
mailto:FSO-NS@cgauxboca.org
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Andrea Rutherfoord                     

Public Education                                                   

FSO-PE@AUXBOCA.ORG    

    First, congratulations to newly elected FC Mario Stagliano and VFC Michael Byer 

for 2017. And thank you to outgoing FC Tom Thayer for his dedication and leadership 

in 2016. Our flotilla is fortunate to have had such excellent leadership through the 

years. A flotilla the size of ours and all the activities and demands on elected leaders 

presents quite a challenge. Letôs give Mario and Michael our best support. 

  

And welcome back to our snowbirds! Itôs always good to have you back, and we appreciate your energy 

and involvement.  

 

Thank you to Rick Celestino, Mario Stagliano, and Michael Byer for their help with the Nov. 5 ABS 

class. We had 5 students (4 teens).  

 

To date, we have had 148 new safe boaters this year, much of that due to the AustinBlu Foundation 

grant that funded 91 students. The last 2016 class is Dec. 3. Weôll start up the 2017 year with classes on 

Jan. 14, Feb. 4, and Mar. 4.  

 

We need instructors! In 2016, we lost several active instructors who moved out of the area or left the 

Auxiliary. If you are interested in becoming an instructor, please contact me about how to get started. 

We need you!  

 

The Ft. Lauderdale International Boat Show was held Nov. 3-7, 2016, and Division 3 had a public 

affairs booth in the Sailfish Pavilion. Auxiliarists from all the flotillas logged over 100 public affairs 

hours working the booth ï it was another outstanding show. This was a big effort and our members 

stepped up with enthusiasm and dedication. Thank you to all from 36 who were involved, including 

Tom Thayer, Mario Stagliano, and Lynn Sauerwein.   

 

Manatee season started Nov. 15. As the water in north Florida cool down, manatees migrate south into 

our ICW and canals, looking for warmer temperatures. Florida Fish and Wildlife announced that 

manatee numbers (from a survey) are to about 6,250 this year. However, have been 91 manatee fatalities 

caused by boat strikes so far in 2016. Itôs time for boats to slow down and keep a lookout for signs of 

manatees, including noses and tails as they surface for a breath, or the circulating swor;s as they pass 

below the surface. Report sightings of injured, sick, or dead manatees to the FWCôs Wildlife Alert 

Hotline at 888-404-3922, #FWC and *FWC on a cell phone, or with a text to Tip@MyFWC.com. 

 

Vessel examination training will be given to 40 Sea Cadets on Nov. 19. Thank you to Michael Byer 

for volunteering to teach this classroom training and to Eric Weinbaum and his safety patrol crew for 

assisting with a VE demonstration. It was a hit when he taught it two years ago, and the leaders asked 

him to teach it again.  

 

 

                                                                 
 

                             

mailto:FSO-PE@AUXBOCA.ORG
mailto:Tip@MyFWC.com
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Debbie Davis 

FSO-PV@AUX.BOCA.ORG    

 

For those members who do not already know about the program, the Public Visitor (PV) Program is a 

part of the USCG Auxiliary Recreational Boating Safety mission. The PV program is designed to 

provide the general public with the most current boating safety information and to establish a point of 

contact for boaters interested in boating safety.  Businesses such as marine dealers, marine stores, dive 

shops, marinas, libraries, nautical stores, etc. in turn, can provide their customers with boating safety 

literature, information on Courtesy Vessel Safety Checks, and the location of public education courses.  

Monthly visitations provide an informative interaction between the USCG Auxiliary, businesses and the 

boating public.  If you are interested in becoming a Public Visitor representing USCG Auxiliary 3-6, 

please contact me for assistance. 
 

                                                                      
       Barry Ruchowitz                                         

       FSO-FN@CGAUXBOCA.ORG                                       

In August, we started to collect dues  for 2017. Dues are $60/member. Again this year, we will send notices 

by email only. This method saves the Flotilla considerable mailing costs. Thank you for your cooperation 

and especially for your continued membership in Flotilla 36. 

 Please mail your dues check to me at: 

Barry Ruchowitz, FSO-FN 

11076 Via Siena 

Boynton Beach, FL 33437 

                                                                        
                             

  

William Murphy                                                                         NO REPORT                   

FSO-CM                                            

            

                                                                      

Ron Dillman                                                                    

                                  FSO-PA 

                                  fso-pa@cgauxboca.org                      NO REPORT                  

mailto:FSO-PV@AUX.BOCA.ORG
mailto:FSO-FN@CGAUXBOCA.ORG
mailto:fso-pa@cgauxboca.org
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FSO-MS                                                                                                 

Raymond Massie 

fso-ms@cgauxboca.org                                    NO REPORT                    

                

 

                                                                            
 

Mario Stagliano                                                                                                       

                                 FSO-HR  

    Prospective Member Recruitment ï My Contact Information : 

Best way to alert me of a prospective memberôs interest in our organization is via email: 

mario.stagliano@gmail.com.  Alternatively you can call me at 310-251-4366 or hook up with me at the 

regular flotilla meeting. 

I would encourage you to invite the prospective member to a flotilla meeting.    

New Member Intake Procedures: 

1. Email and Review the Prospective Information Booklet  

2. Complete an application and related documents  

3. Take fingerprints  

4. Provide proof of citizenship (Birth Certificate, US Passport, Other Certificates) 

5. Take the new member exam  

6. Take ID Card Picture  

7. Collect Dues Check 

8. Boating Safety Class (Copy of Certificate) 

9. Prepare and Send the New Member Package to Division 

 

 

 

                                                                                   

mailto:fso-ms@cgauxboca.org
mailto:mario.stagliano@gmail.com
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Tom Thayer                                                                                            

 FSO-DV 

 

 

  

            Cultural ñAlliesò value diversity and actively promote inclusion through actions such as: 

Always checking assumptions made about others. 

Listening with openness to understand. 

  Leading by example ï being consistent, timely, fair and flexible.   

  Inviting honest feedback and open dialogue. 

  Engaging in continuous diversity learning. 

Standing up for differences by addressing injustice, inequity, disrespect, and exclusion.                  

            

Source: Valuing Diversity Training ï U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary 
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AND THE AWARD 

GOES TOé.      Oct 20 meeting (rescheduled from Oct. 6, hurricane closure) 
 

 

 

 

Brent Davis (L), FSO-MT, gives Seamanship class certificates to graduates Duncan Ferguson, 

Sean Cribb, and Mike Brody, assisted by VFC Mario Stagliano and FC Tom Thayer. 
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                                      Rod Dillman is sworn in as FSO-PA by Tom Thayer. 

 

 
 

 

 

Tom Thayer awards Mario and Marsha Marino their RSBVE awards, assisted by Mario 

Stagliano. 
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Tom Thayer presents Bill Bartley, former VFC and FC of 36 and former VCDR and CRD of 

Division 3, with a commendation award, assisted by Mario Stagliano. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      Michael Byer, Sustained Auxiliary Service Award 
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                                                    Marvin Merrit, Michael 

Byer, Tom Thayer 

 

 
 

What Does a Port Pilot Do? 
By Andrea Rutherfoord 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain Sam Stephenson, senior harbor pilot at Port Everglades, recently discussed the responsibilities 

and challenges of port pilots on Saturday, Nov. 9, 2016, at the Lauderdale Yacht Club. The Ft. 

Lauderdale Mariners Club and the American Bar Associationôs Admiralty and Maritime Law 

Committee met to review maritime safety. As part of the presentation, Capt. Stephenson talked about 

this competitive career that demands both education and experience, the top grade on the pilot written 

exam (60 might sit for one opening), and more years of intensive training.  However, for the 16 pilots at 

Port Everglades, and the 1100 licensed pilots in Florida, it is an exciting and rewarding career. 

For Capt. Stephenson, this job culminates a lifetime of boating, including many years in the Flotilla 36, 

along with his father, elder Sam Stephenson, a retired FAU professor, both now retired from the 

Auxiliary. In addition to graduating from the merchant marine academy, he completed his law degree at 

U of Miami, giving him a wide perspective of boating safety, accident prevention, and court cases 

resulting from collisions. He has been involved with Federal and State criminal cases for both private 

and commercial vessels. 

The primary duty of the harbor pilot is to protect the stateôs interests, which includes the docks and 

channels at the port, as well as the marine environment. Port Everglades is a $29 billion industry, and 

protecting those assets takes a discerning eye, cooperation with the Coast Guard and other law 

enforcement agencies, and good judgement. For example, only a pilot or the Coast Guard can stop a ship 

from entering the port. If something looks suspicious or defective on a vessel, the pilot can ask for Coast 

Guard support, which then usually includes a full inspection. The pilot also must determine how many 

tug boats are needed to guide the vessel safely through the port. If the ship asks for two, but the pilot 

thinks it will take three, three will be used.  

The challenges are always present. Capt. Stephenson said the most dangerous part of the transit into or 

out of the port is not at the docks, as people might think, but between the sea buoy and the port entrance, 

where the current, tides, and wave action present dangerous conditions for a large vessel trying to stay in 

the channel. As vessels get bigger and wider, this challenge becomes even greater. In addition, the pilot 

boats keep distracted small boats out the path of the big ships. He reminded his audience that the only 

way a freighter or cruise ship can slow down is with the assistance of tugs. Broken-down vessels in the 

path of a large ship are especially hazardous, and it takes swift and exacting navigation to avoid them.  

As mentally and physically demanding as the job is, Capt. Stephenson loves it and looks forward to 

every day. On the day of the luncheon, he had already piloted two ships into the port that morning, and 

he left the yacht club to pilot a few more safely into our beautiful Port Everglades. 
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DID YOU KNOW???  

What is the AUXOP Program? 

Reprinted from http://wow.uscgaux.info  

 

The AUXOP, or "Operational Auxiliarist" Program is an advanced training program available to 

members of the Coast Guard Auxiliary who wish to increase their practical relevance to Coast Guard 

missions, and better assist the Coast Guard to fulfill needed skill sets. Members who successfully 

complete their training are authorized to wear the prestigious AUXOP Device, shown here, and their 

membership level advances from Initially Qualified (IQ) or Basic Qualified (BQ) to Operational 

Auxiliarist (AX), or just "AUXOP". 

 

The program has sometimes been called the "Ph.D. of the Auxiliary", and members who attain AUXOP 

status should be justly proud of their accomplishment, increased utility to the Auxiliary and to the Coast 

Guard, and in their ability to serve as role models for their shipmates.  

 

Qualification Requirements 

 

In order to qualify as an Operational Auxiliarist, the member must successfully obtain a minimum of 

seven (7) credits from three categories of courses. 

 

Each of the courses requires a proctored, closed-book final examination with a minimum passing grade 

of 75%.  The program was dramatically revised effective January 1, 2011 from six (6) specific specialty 

courses to a much broader selection, as outlined below, that allow the Auxiliarist a much wider latitude 

in pursuing knowledge and skills in his or her areas of interest. 

 

Course categories and requirements are as follows: 

¶ Required core courses, worth one credit each (3 available, all are required); 

¶ Leadership course, worth one credit (5 available; credit given only for one) 

¶ Elective courses, credits as shown (numerous available) 

 

Core Courses 

 

The required core courses are as follows.  Each is worth one (1) credit, and all are required: 

¶ Auxiliary Weather Specialty Course (AUXWEA) 

¶ Auxiliary Seamanship Specialty Course (AUXSEA) 

¶ Auxiliary Communications Specialty Course (AUXCOM) 

 

http://wow.uscgaux.info/
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Although the curriculum for the AUXCOM course changed significantly in the fall of 2010, members 

who successfully completed the previous AUXCOM speciality by December 31, 2010, will meet the 

requirements. 

 

Leadership Courses 

 

Auxiliarists must successfully complete one of the following leadership courses, each worth one credit 

(AUXOP credit is not applied for more than one course from this category). These courses include:  

¶ Flotilla Leadership Course (FLC, online and classroom versions acceptable). 

¶ Auxiliary Leadership and Management (AUXLAMS) ï note: both AUXLAMS-A and AUXLAMS-B of 

the exportable course version must be completed for the credit. 

¶ Auxiliary Mid-Level Officers Course (AMLOC-A for DCDR/VCDR/ DVC). 

¶ Auxiliary Mid-Level Officers Course (AMLOC-B for DCAPT/DIRd). 

¶ Auxiliary Senior Officers Course (ASOC). 

 

Elective Courses 

 

Auxiliarists will be required to complete their AUXOP credits by completing a combination of the 

following elective courses, totaling three (3) or more credits: 

¶ Auxiliary Search Coordination and Execution Specialty Course (AUXSC&E) - 2 credits. 

¶ Auxiliary Navigation Specialty Course (AUXNAV) - 2 credits. 

¶ Introduction to Marine Safety - 2 credits. 

¶ Auxiliary Patrol Specialty Course (AUXPAT) - 1 credit. 

¶ Auxiliary Aids-to-Navigation (ATON) and Chart Updating C-school (AUX-06) - 1 credit. 

¶ National Incident Management System (NIMS)-compliant Incident Command System (ICS) 300 & 400 
(ICS 210 cannot be used as a substitution) - 1 credit. 

¶ Auxiliary Air Coordinator C-school (AUX-15) ï 1 credit. 

¶ Specialty ICS Courses ï 1 or 2 credits (see the website for more details) 

 

 

 
 

Auxiliary Mandatory Training  
 

All Auxiliarists are required to complete eight online training courses, called Auxiliary Learning Management 
System (AUXLMS). In addition, members are encouraged to complete ICS 100 and 700 ï these courses are 
offered by FEMA and completions can be added to Auxiliaristsô training records. 
 
This document describes the procedures for completing the mandatory courses. 

¶ New members must complete them within the first year from their enrollment date.  

¶ Other Auxiliarists have until December 31, 2016.  
 
Each course takes about an hour, maybe longer for some. They are straightforward; some have ongoing self-

checks, others have a final test or no test.  
 
Your completion is sent automatically to the Auxiliary database. However, in certain cases, computer operating 
systems and browsers might interfere with the completion.  
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TIP: Many members have had the best results using the Chrome browser (instead of Internet Explorer).  
 
If you complete a course but the completion does not save to the system, you can sign an ñattestationò that you 
completed it. See the FC or VFC for details. 
You have the option of taking the courses in a classroom, if offered (taught similarly to a training workshop) or 
online on your own computer. 
 
To take the mandated courses online: 

 
Start from this LMS home site: https://auxlearning.uscg.mil  

1. Get a password in AUXLMS:  
a. Click on the "I forgot my password" link under the Login button.  
b. Fill in the Username field with your individual primary email address currently in AUXDATA. 

This is your username for AUXLMS.  
c. Click on the Submit button.  

d. An email will be sent to your AUXDATA email address that contains your login and password. 
Note: If you do not receive an email, contact Andrea. The LMS system might have an outdated 
email address for you, which can be corrected only by a help ticket.  

e. Return to https://auxlearning.uscg.mil and use the credentials provided in the e-mail to log in.  
f. You will then be asked to change your password. TIP: Choose a friendly password that you can 

remember (no special rules, and you will not have to change it).  
2. Register for a course:  

a. On the LMS page, scroll down to Course Catalog (Catalog tab), and click Auxiliary .  
b. Again under Course Catalog, click Auxiliary Mandated Training .  
c. There are eight mandated courses, but Civil Rights is waived because it must be taught in a 

classroom. Start with Influenza Training and Ethics. The finish the others. Each one is a little 
different ï some have a final test and others have ongoing self-checks.  

d. Select a course to enroll in it.  
3. Start the course:  

a. To start the course, click My Account, and  

b. Under Enrolled, locate the course and click GO.  
c. The screen changes, and you will probably have to click GO again.  

4. Completion:  
d. As you finish a course, you should get a screen saying you completed it. You can go back to My 

Account and click Completed.  
e. The certification goes directly into the Auxiliary database, and within a few days, it should appear 

on your training record ï you donôt have to send a certificate to me or anyone else.  

 
The courses to complete:  

¶ 502290 Influenza Training (one time only)  
The purpose of this e-Learning course is to provide avian influenza (AI) and pandemic influenza 
awareness among Coast Guard personnel  
 

¶ 502306 Ethics 1 - Personal Gifts (one time only)  
Ethical Conduct is a self-paced, interactive lesson with tracking capabilities to demonstrate test 
completion and time on task.  

 

¶ 502379 Building Resilience and Preventing Suicide in the Coast Guard (every 5 years) 

Building Resilience and Preventing Suicide in the Coast Guard will lead participants through concepts 
and skills related to stress management and resilience and why they matter. In addition, you will be 
shown steps to take when you believe someone may be at risk for suicide.  
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¶ 810000 Sexual Harassment Prevention (every 5 years)  

The purpose of Sexual Harassment Prevention training is to raise awareness among Coast Guard 
personnel of behaviors that constitute sexual harassment and to teach actions which should be taken to 
prevent or eliminate it.  
 

¶ 810015 Privacy at DHS: Protecting Personal Information (every 5 years)  

In our mission to secure the homeland, we need to collect personal information from citizens, legal 
residents and visitors, and we are obligated by law and DHS policy to protect this information to prevent 
identity theft or other adverse consequences of a privacy incident or misuse of data.  
 

¶ 810030 Security Education and Training Awareness (every 5 years)  
The purpose of this course is to provide basic NEED TO KNOW information to all member of the Coast 

Guard on the topics of Operations Security (OPSEC), Information Security (INFOSEC), and 
Antiterrorism and Force Protection (AT/FP).  
 

¶ 810045 Sexual Assault Prevention/Response (every 5 years)  
This course provides all Coast Guard personnel with the basic awareness tools and the Coast Guard policy 
and procedures for sexual assault prevention and response.  

 

¶ 502319 Civil Rights Awareness (every 5 years) 
This course consists of a 30-min video. The purpose of this course is to provide Coast Guard Auxiliary 
personnel an overview of the various concepts related to civil rights, information on the Auxiliaryôs Civil 
Rights Program, and how to ensure the protection of all Auxiliaristsô civil rights. 

 

Completion records are automatically uploaded from the Coast Guard system to the CG Auxiliary database within 
a few days. 
 
To take ICS 100 and 700 

 

1. For Incident Command System, ICS-100,  
go to https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-100.b 

Introduction to the Incident Command System, introduces the Incident Command System (ICS) and 
provides the foundation for higher level ICS training. This course describes the history, features and 
principles, and organizational structure of the Incident Command System. It also explains the relationship 
between ICS and the National Incident Management System (NIMS). 
 
For Incident Command System, ICS-700, 
go to https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-700.a  

This course introduces and overviews the National Incident Management System (NIMS). NIMS 
provides a consistent nationwide template to enable all government, private-sector, and nongovernmental 
organizations to work together during domestic incidents. 
 

2. Download the course and course materials. 
3. When you are ready, click Take the Final Exam. 
4. When you pass the final exam, you will receive an email confirming the completion. 
5. Forward the email to the FC, who will submit a Help ticket to have the course added to your training 

record. 
 
 
 

                                                         

https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-100.b
https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-700.a
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Has your Auxiliary member ID card expired? 
Once a year, check the expiration date on your member ID card. The card is valid for 5 years. When itôs time to 
get a new card, you initiate the process. 
If itôs within a few months of expiration, or has already expired: 

1. Tell the FC or VFC that you need a renewed ID card. They can help you get started. 

2. Have your picture taken in the office (red background, uniform shirt). Zoom in so only your head 

with the red background is showing.  

3. In an email, send the picture to the FC. Also provide the current information on the back of your card: 

Height (inches), weight, eye color, hair color, blood type, date of birth, and ID number. 

The FC will submit your photo and information into the system. In a few weeks, the new card will be sent to the 
FC, who will have it at meetings. Bring your old card to swap out for the new card. 
Note: If you present an expired card at the gate of a military base, you will not be allowed entry and your card 
might even be confiscated.  
 

 

Here are some useful local boating websites: 
  
Port Everglades:  http://www.PortEvergladesWebcam.com   

Boca Raton Inlet: http://www.pbcgov.com/webcams/bocainlet/ 

Boca Raton South Beach Park: http://evsboca.netfirms.com/ 

Lake Boca Webcam: http://lakebocacam.com/ 

Delray Beach: http://delraybeachwebcam.com/ 

Jupiter Inlet: http://www.evsjupiter.com/main.htm 

Lake Worth  or Palm Beach Inlet: http://www.pbcgov.com/webcams/lwi/ 

Boynton Beach or South Lake Worth Inlet: http://www.pbcgov.com/webcams/slwi/ 

Florida Intracoastal Waterway Bridge Guide 

http://www.hisc.org/Cruising/FloridaAtlIntracostalWaterwayMovableBridgeGuide.pdf  

Hillsboro Inlet Tides 

http://tbone.biol.sc.edu/tide/tideshow.cgi?site=Hillsboro+Inlet,+Coast+Guard+Light+Station+Florida   

Hillsboro Inlet Tides (and other stuff) 

http://www.windfinder.com/tide/Hillsboro_Inlet_Coast_Guard_Light_Station_Florida 

                                                      

                    Important Web Sites: 
 
http://www.cgauxboca.org/ 

Flotilla 36 Log, roster, flotilla info -   USCGAUX Home USCG.org 
http://home.auxidept.org/ 
National Info.  Whatôs New Page, USCG Seventh District , AUXINFO Division 3 Flotilla 6 
http://www.cgaux7.org/index7.htm?page=members 
USCG Seventh District /Diraux.org 
http://d7diraux.org/scripts/cgiip.exe/WService=d7diraux/d7gw.htm 
Gateway Membership ID cards, Member Training Guide, Introduction to training available, Member Training 
Qualification Guide, All Courses, Division 3 Training Guide, Training in Division 3, Division 3  Member 

http://www.portevergladeswebcam.com/
http://www.pbcgov.com/webcams/bocainlet/
http://evsboca.netfirms.com/
http://lakebocacam.com/
http://delraybeachwebcam.com/
http://www.evsjupiter.com/main.htm
http://www.pbcgov.com/webcams/lwi/
http://www.pbcgov.com/webcams/slwi/
http://www.hisc.org/Cruising/FloridaAtlIntracostalWaterwayMovableBridgeGuide.pdf
http://tbone.biol.sc.edu/tide/tideshow.cgi?site=Hillsboro+Inlet,+Coast+Guard+Light+Station+Florida
http://www.windfinder.com/tide/Hillsboro_Inlet_Coast_Guard_Light_Station_Florida
http://www.cgauxboca.org/
http://home.auxidept.org/
http://www.cgaux7.org/index7.htm?page=members
http://d7diraux.org/scripts/cgiip.exe/WService=d7diraux/d7gw.htm
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Training Guide, Training in Division 3, New Member Training  power point presentation, History of USCG,  

Auxiliary New Member Course Student Study Guide -1.pdf 06,  

   

At the OCTOBER Meeting: 

 

Tribute to Philip Vale, given by Rabbi Stephen Vale, former Air Force Chaplain. 
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Vessel Exam Class for the Sea Cadets 
by Andrea Rutherfoord 

 

 

On November 19, Michael Byer 

conducted a vessel exam class for 30 Sea 

Cadets. The class covered all the topics 

and details as the Auxiliary certification 

class. 

 

Then the Sea Cadets marched down to 

the boat ramp in Spanish River Park, 

where Coxswain Eric Weinbaum and 

Crew Jim Goldasich and Gene Cain (37), 

on a safety patrol, docked their boat at 

the ramp so that Michael could finish the 

class with a demonstration of an actual 

vessel exam. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


